
The out going Mayor and Mayoress of Prescot Dave and 

Jackie Rigby were also in attendance at the Community 

Recognition Awards to present a number of local organi-

sations and groups with donations from the Mayor’s 

Charity.  

Those receiving donations included the Intensive 

Care Unit and Ward 2A at Whiston Hospital who 

both received £1,000 each, Prescot Festival £360,   

Prescot Historic Society £275 and Friends of KGV 

This newsletter is produced to help keep Prescot 

Residents up to date with the activities of the 

council, and local events of public interest. If you 

represent a local community organisation, or   

philanthropic group, and you would like to be 

featured in our next edition please send us your 

communication and we will do our best to      

accommodate you. Please be advised, inclusion 

will be on a first come first served basis. 

Mayor of Prescot’s Charity Recipients  

This years Community Recognition Awards welcomed representatives from 

over twenty local community groups to Prescot Town Hall to receive 

awards or donations and help celebrate the richly philanthropic nature of 

Prescot's Community.   

The Mayor of Prescot Cllr Pat 

Cook had the privilege of making 

the Awards which included the    

Citizen of the Year and Community 

Group of the Year which were   

presented to Karl and Clare Duvall 

(Red Box Project) and Friends of 

Eaton Street Park respectively. 

The Red Box project has had an        

undoubted benefit on a huge amount of individuals in the Town by ensuring 

no more school days were lost as a result of what is known as ‘period pov-

erty’. It is the actions of people like Karl and Clare across the country that 

have prompted Central Government to act Nationally to address this issue. 

                                                                                                           

then the park has continued to benefit from the considerable actions of the 

Friends, attracting considerable external funding to the park that has seen 

the development of Rose Gardens, Entrance gates, Pavilion and seating 

around the park which was funded by their own activities. The group have 

also developed its own events program which runs throughout the year. 
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Meet your new Town Councillors for 2019

Every four years the Town Council hold an ‘all out’ election under which the whole council is elected. The new councillors for 2019
Prescot North 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Prescot South 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Liberal Democrat and Proud Prescotian, for over 50 years. Mark was born, 
bred and schooled  here. This local businessman has been actively involved with our Save 
the Greenbelt and Save our Parks campaigns. Member and former Chairman of Friends 
of Eaton St Park and current Chairman of Whiston Juniors FC. 

 a born and bred Prescotian, looking to help  
improve Mental Health and Awareness throughout the town and also looking 
to try and get lower rents in Prescot Shopping Centre to help get business going again.  

Liberal Democrat - I have lived in Prescot for 44 years having raised my 
daughter in the Town. I was first involved in local politics in 1999 when I became a Town 

. I have always had an interest in helping others and look forward to being able 
 

is originally from Glasgow.  He met and married a Prescotian 
and has lived in Prescot for the last 27 years.  Thomas is politically active, and has 
demonstrated to Stop Fracking, to Save Our NHS and more locally to Save Browns 
Field Park.  He is also an active member of the community and is often seen helping 
out at Eaton Street Park where he volunteers. 

a born and bred Prescotian and proactive member of the com-
munity, contributes directly to the Town through her involvement in a number of    
community groups and local initiatives. 

has lived in Prescot for over 40 years with her husband Phil raising 
their three sons here. Pat is involved with several community groups, and has recently 
been elected as Mayor of Prescot. 

a born and bred Prescotian, Tracey enjoys vol-
unteering with a number of local initiatives including Prescot’s Got Tal-
ent, her desire to support and help the community was the motivation 

 

 

Meet your new Town Councillors for 2019-2023 

election under which the whole council is elected. The new councillors for 2019-2023 have provided a brief introduction below
Prescot North  

Les Rigby—Liberal Democrat - has lived in Prescot for 20 years and served as a Prescot Town 
Councillor between 2003 and 2011. He was re-elected in 2018 unopposed. Les loves directing 
plays and welcomes the new Shakespeare Theatre to Prescot.

Ian Smith - Liberal Democrat - First elected to Prescot Town Council in May 1983. Mayor of   
Prescot in 1985/6. Leader of the Council 2000-11. A member of Prescot Historic Society.  

 
 
  

Tom Large - Green - has lived in Prescot for over 20 years. He is an avid supporter of the        
regeneration of Prescot and what it means to local people and businesses. He is heavily         
involved in a number of community groups and organisations and can regularly be seen     
treading the boards with Imaginarium Theatre UK.

 

Prescot South  

 
Kai Taylor – Green - has lived the majority of his life in Prescot, as well as the Town Council 
Kai is also on Knowsley Council as member for Prescot South ward. An active green            
campaigner Kai also enjoys representing and supporting local residents. 
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Graham Wickens - Green - has lived in the area for more than 10 years is a keen     
advocate for animal rights and a Member of the Friends of Eaton Street Park having 
taken part in a number of events over the last few years. Is looking forward to    
providing a bridge between residents and the town council and helping to make our 
local community a better place to live.   


